
St. Veronica Boosters Meeting  
11/05/19 
 
Attendees: Jeff McDonald, Chris Baker, Tim Planitz, Angie Ford, Aaron Heller, Chris Feeney, Seth 
Dorn, Raegene Heilmann, Matt McConnell, Chad Liter, David Franta, Micah Peavley, Doug 
McClure, Eric Brink, Shane Beverly, Bobby Davidson, Clint Hannah, Laura Hannah, Lee Gupton, 
Spencer Rickert, Ray Buck, Kurtis McNeal, Rob Buehner, Julie Brem, Andy Eiser 
 
DMO Tournament Updates 

• NBN booked 
• New ref coordinator 
• Master schedule complete 
• Tournament will be Thurs – Mon 
• Corporate sponsors – last year we had $4,250 – goal for this year is $6,000 

o Working on the flyer with Doralyn 
o Boosters will be needed to help with recruiting some sponsorships 
o Will provide 4 scholarships at $750 

• Brandon will work with Dave on the sign-up genius  
• Looking to tweak the t-shirt numbers, since we didn’t sell as much  
• Also looking at wanting to create a sponsor/team brochure or something 
• Already have 8 non-St. V teams signed up 
• We will likely need pay the league fee of $30 for the refs 

 
Boys AD / Girls AD  

• Hoopsters going well 
• The fall volleyball schedule went out 
• All the uniforms and equipment has been distributed for basketball 
• Boys and girls rosters have been submitted, Rob will follow up with coaches on the 

liability waivers, Lindsay Laws, concussion training 
• For the team of 11, they are allowed to play in 3 tournaments 
• Laura – ask Dave Heilmann if there is a current link to the gym schedule that we can 

update on the Booster website 
 
Parish Rep 

• Volleyball surveys did go out and the board will review the responses and feedback 
 
Concessions 

• We’re not making much money on the candy, looking at upping the price to $1.50 for 
most candy 

• Aaron will get the open/close gym schedule out once the game schedule is out 
 
Recording Secretary 

• Did get access to the website and can update now 



• Laura send out something to Denise for newsletter and also share via Facebook  about 
purchasing spirit wear 

 
 
President 

• Requested donation to the Eagle Scout working on the playground project, board 
approved 

• SVTM Football bylaws have been completed and a new board will need to be 
established with 2 representatives on the new board for the next season 

 
Next Meeting: Tuesday, December 3rd  
 
 
 

 
 
 


